
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Town of Enfield, New Hampshire 
July 11th Business Session – 2020 Town Meeting 

 

In accordance with state regulations and the guidance issued by the Governor’s Office, we are 
moving forward with the business session of Town Meeting.  We have made every attempt to 
plan for a meeting that will allow our voters to participate and feel safe doing so.   
 

After a great deal of consideration, we have a NEW and FINAL change to the location and 
start time of the meeting. 
 

The 2020 Town Meeting – Business Meeting will be held at 
 

Huse Park, 308 US Route 4, Enfield NH 
Beginning at 8:00 AM 

 

We will have: 
 

• A large tent set up in the infield for the head table and a large number of participants 
(while allowing for sufficient social distancing) 

• A drive-in option complete with radio audio tuning for sound for those who wish to 
remain in their vehicles while listening to the proceedings 

• The outfield available for increased social distancing outside the main tent 

• Mask wearing expectations (participants who not wear a mask will be required to sit in a 
designated area) 

 
More specific details of how Town Meeting will work will be sent out next week via surface 
mail and posted in a variety of other venues (Town website, Town Facebook page, Town 
News email notice, and the Enfield ListServ)  
 

 
 


